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Dear Patrons, 

 

Interested in how the iPad may be used in academia? 

We are asking for your participation in our study, “iPad Use in Academia.” This study will help 
us learn how faculty and students are incorporating the iPad into the classroom and how the iPad 
is different from other technological tools in how academia teaches/learns.  Survey participants 
will be asked if they would like to participate in a focus group on the subject. Those who are 
willing will join us for one of several focus groups where they will be given the opportunity to 
play with and discuss advantages and disadvantages of the iPad in the classroom. The open 
discussion will help us learn how faculty and students use this new technology and how it 
compares with other technology used in academia. 

We are seeking any faculty or students with an interest in the use of the iPad in academia 
regardless of whether or not you have used one before! The survey will take approximately 15 
minutes to complete.   

You can find the survey at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/iPad_Use_Survey.  The study is 
being conducted by Donell Callender from the Texas Tech University Libraries. If you have 
questions, you can call her at 806‐742‐2238 #267 or by email at donell.callender@ttu.edu.  

This study has been approved by the Institutional Review Board at Texas Tech University.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Texas Tech University Library 
















